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20 SEPTEMBER 2021
FOR/TO : ALL CONCERNED OFFICIALS AND EMPLOYEES
DENR Central Office
FROM : THE DIRECTOR
Administrative Service
SUBJECT : POWER INTERRUPTION ON DENR CENTRAL OFFICE MAIN

BUILDING ON SEPTEMBER 25, 2021

Due to cancellation of scheduled power interruption last 11 September 2021, the power
shutdown will be reschedule on 25 September 2021 (Saturday) from 8:00 AM to 5:00 PM for
the ongoing safety project of Upgrading of Electrical System and Sub metering of the DENR
Central Office Main Building. Relative thereto, all officials and employees are requested to
make the necessary adjustment to work on the said power shutdown.

For your information and cooperation.

R. CASTRsz
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